
 

     

 

City of Tallahassee & Leon County                            
Fire Prevention Division                                

Permission to Test for BDA/DAS 

 

 

To establish if an existing or new building requires a radio coverage solution the Building Owner 
or General Contractor shall produce (through a qualified Company with G.R.O.L Certification) a 
preliminary assessment or baseline report of the in-door radio signal.   
The report should include floor plans showing the radio signal levels throughout the facility in a 
grid system layout.  The grid size dimension for measurement purposes shall be based on 10’x10’ 
(100sq.ft) max.   
It is recommended that the preliminary/baseline be performed after all construction personnel 
have left the job site and that all outer windows, sliding doors, & doors in stairwells are fully 
installed and closed. 
Failure to perform the aforementioned guidelines can affect the RF signal penetration thus 
giving incorrect readings. All Contractors shall confirm frequency being used with the City of 
Tallahassee Radio Shop by contacting Chris Pandolfi at chris.pandolfi@talgov.com or 850-891-
5159. 
 

Permission Granted by: 

Tallahassee Fire Department 
Fire Prevention Division 
911 Easterwood Drive 
Tallahassee, Florida 32311 
 
Please sign and submit to DAStesting@talgov.com 
 
Company Name:___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Signature of person performing the Test:________________________________________________ 
 
Printed Name:______________________________________________________________________ 
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